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Monday 5th September 2016 

 
 
Phoenix Entry into and out of School 
 
Dear parents, 
 
As you may be aware, we are currently in the process of having an extension built at the side of Unicorns 
and Phoenix classroom. We were hoping the building work would be complete upon our return to school 
but unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, this has not happened. Therefore Phoenix will enter 
and leave school via Sea Serpents classroom door until further notice. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me 
 
Mrs Lee 
 
Upper Unit Head   
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